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Community Advisory Council communiqué 
 

October 2024 

The Community Advisory Council (CAC) met face to face and virtually on Thursday 11 October 2024. This 
communiqué highlights key discussions and considerations from the meeting.  

The Chair welcomed members to the meeting and acknowledged the Traditional Owners of the lands on 
which the meeting was being held and paid respect to their Elders, past and present. 

Dawson review on the National Scheme 

This meeting was held to discuss the Community Advisory Council’s submission on the independent review 
of complexity in the National Registration and Accreditation Scheme before submission.   

Before the meeting members collated all their feedback, discussed and finalise at this meeting before 
submission.  

Please advise the Community Advisory Council if you have any emerging topics for discussion for their 
upcoming meetings.  

The next meeting of the Community Advisory Council is confirmed for 21 and 22 November 2024 in 
Melbourne. 

 

 

Patricia Hall 

Chair 
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